
Solidarity 
with workers 
in Myanmar

Support the people, who 
make your clothes!
Dare to fight - 
dare to win!



fgwm-solidarity.org

Till May 31st we want to 
raise 20.000 € for the wor-
kers in Myanmar!

For more info about the 
fundraiser and a list of the 
brands that the factories 
in Myanmar are producing 
for, go visit our hompage: 

Who made 
your clothes? 

Many workers in the textile factories in 
Myanmar only get to go home to sleep 
- during their period they have to meet 
excessive production goals, can‘t leave 
their workplace and use inadequat 
sanitary facilities all while suffering 
cramps and pain. Since the military 
reinstalled a dictatorship, the prices 
for period products rose drastically so 
that many can‘t afford them anymore. 
Due to the earthquake in March 2025, 
which killed many people and severly 
damaged the infrastructure, we decid-

ed to update our fundraiser!

Additionally, to the period products 
we‘re now also planning to distribute 
everyday commodities to the factory 
workers. Local members of the union 

federation FGWM will handle the 
distribution. They‘re organiz-

ing under harsh repression to 
improve the situation for 

everyone in Myanmar.

This action is part of a larger cam-
paign for better sanitary facilities, free 
period products in the factories and 
the right to get paid leave during men-
struation. For this we are in direct con-
tact with factory owners and brands. 
And fortunately, our efforts have 
already shown first results. 

Period products 
for all who need 
them!
Myanmar is not an exception - peo-
ple are expected to do the same work 
during menstruation as anyone else, 
all over the world. Some are feeling 
worse than others though, as the pain 
varies from person to person. But 
countries like South Korea, Taiwan and 
Zambia have already implemented 
some form of menstrual leave. So there 
are no excuses! We call for the people 
that profit from the current condi-
tions worldwide to implement the local 
workers‘ demands!  


